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From: : Filis Cardieri <

Sent: Saturday, February 25, 2023 11:11 AM

To: . COB_mail; Distict1@pima.gov; District2; District3; Districtd; Districts
Subject: Dr. Theresa Cullen

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution.
Verify the sender’s identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Hello!
Please do not rehire Dr. Theresa Cullen to be the director of the Pima County Health Department. She failed the

residents of Pima County by shutting down businesses, churches, schools, and it was very difficult to get
medication to fight the Covid-19 Virus. When she finally opened the Pima County economy; some of the
businesses did not come back. The mask and vaccine mandates were not effective because many of us got
Covid anyway. Most of all, our young Grandchildren were a year behind in their studies when in-person school
finally opened up, and they were forced to wear masks even though they already had Covid. Hospitals were a
mess; they refused to give the proper medication to Covid patients, and many died, further, some died of
something else but were listed from Covid. When my husband and [ got the Covid Virus last year and yes, even
after taking the Vaccines, we were not able to get Ivermectin through our doctor and pharmacy but were able to
by-pass Dr. Cullen’s mandate and get it anyway. I am 70 years old with chronic lung disease, and I miraculously
survived. We figured if Ivermectin is good for our horses, then it is good for humans, too. Ivermectin literally
has no side effects, and we both recovered within 5 days.

Thank you,

Vail, Pima County, AZ





